
A
MORNING 

FOR 
REMEMBRANCE

June 27, 2019

PROCESSION
Tidewater Pipes and Drums

WELCOME
Battalion Chief Lorna Trent, Virginia Beach Fire Department

Lieutenant W. Scott Humphrey, Virginia Beach Police Department

PRESENTATION OF COLORS
Joint Honor Guard: Virginia Beach Fire Department,

Virginia Beach Police Department, Virginia Beach Sheriff’s Office

NATIONAL ANTHEM
Elisabeth Parker

OPENING REMARKS
City Manager Dave Hansen

FAMILY MESSAGES

CLOSING REMARKS

RECESSION
Tidewater Pipes and Drums


